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March 1, 2024

Dear Worcester Families,

As we head out of the winter months, the Worcester Central School District has not used any
emergency (snow) days. Traditionally, WCSD has allowed for unused emergency (snow) days to
extend a recess period or a weekend when fewer than the allotted days have been used.

As a result, and unless inclement weather or other emergency situations arise, WCSD will ‘give
back’ the unused emergency (snow) days for the 2023-2024 school year and the District will be
closed on the following days:

e Friday, March 15, 2024
e Monday, April 8, 2024

e Friday, April 26, 2024

e Friday, May 17, 2024

e Tuesday, May 28, 2024

It is important to note that if we must close because of weather or other emergency situation,
we will remove the additional day(s) from the list above starting with March 15, 2024, and
moving down the list. We will be sure to communicate any changes should that become

necessary.
Sincerely,

Lyl

Tim Gonzales
Superintendent





